
Year 11 Parents Information Evening 10th September 2024

Year 11 parents attended a presentation on the evening of the 10th

September. We were thrilled to have two speakers for the event. The

first speaker was the Principal of Barton Peveril presenting on the

virtues of further education. The second speaker Matt Johnson talked

about different career paths and qualifications available through the

South Coast Institute of Technology.
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Experience of a Workplace Parents information evening 
We were absolutely delighted to welcome so many parents to our
Experience of a workplace Parent information Evening in September, It
was wonderful to see such an enthusiastic turnout and to have the
opportunity to share more about this exciting program. 

Launched in July, the Experience of a workplace initiative is designed to
provide students with invaluable insights into the professional world,
helping them develop key skills and a deeper understanding of
workplace expectations. The information evening allowed us to outline
the goals, explain the process in detail, and walk parents through the
requirements to ensure everyone feels supported as we guide students
on this important journey. 

We greatly value your engagement and look forward to continuing to
work together to make this a meaningful and enriching experience fo all
involved. 

Next Steps 
As part of the next steps, our health and
safety visits are already under way.
Once all visits are completed and the
necessary paperwork has been
received, placements will be singed off
on Unifrog. However, please note that in
some cases, placements may not be
signed off until closer to the start date,
especially if we are waiting for
insurance policies to be renewed or
finalised. Rest assured, we are working
closely with employers to ensure all
requirements are met in a timely
manner 

Experience of a Workplace 



Year 11 students had an informative week in September,
with assemblies featuring guest speakers from eight of our
local colleges. Each college representative provided
valuable insights into the wide range of courses, programs,
and enrichment opportunities available to students,
helping them explore their options for the future. The
sessions were designed to equip students with the
knowledge they need to to make well-informed decisions
about their next steps. 

Year 11 College Assemblies 23rd Sept - 26th September 2024 



Careers Fair 1st October 2024

In October year 10 & 11 students had the exciting opportunity to attend our
annual Careers Fair. The event brought together a diverse range of
representatives, including delegates from local colleges and universities
who shared information about further education options. Additionally,
professionals and experts from various industries were on hand to provide
insights into potential career paths and skills needed to succeed in the
workplace. Our students made the most of the chance to engage with
these experts, asking thoughtful questions and exploring the many
opportunities available to them as they plan their futures, It was an
inspiring and informative event for all involved, 



Send Provision & Support 

The South Hampshire College Group visited Wildern recently
where they gave an evening presentation to students/parents
about what provision and support can be given to SEN students
who are considering applying to Eastleigh, Fareham or
Southampton Colleges.  Their presentation included a
breakdown of courses offered to support exploring enterprise,
skills for independence, work, and supported employment. In
addition to this, they spoke about how individual skills
development is supported at the colleges.



Upcoming events 

17th January Year 7 Dragons Den Day 

3rd - 9th March Year 8-11 T-Level Assemblies 

4th February  Year 10 & 11 Evening Apprenticeship Fair 

13th February Year 8 Speed Networking Day 

7th March Year 9 Work Skills Day 

30th April - 2nd May Year 10 Practice Interviews

16th - 18th June Year 10 Experience of a Workplace 

June/July Year 10 College Taster days 

All our career events and
opportunities are regularly
advertised and promoted
on our dedicated career
social media pages. Follow
us to stay tp to date with
everything we have to offer 



Alumni

We are excited to celebrate the achievements of our
Wildern Alumni. We have compiled a database
detailing the educational journeys and career paths of
former Wildern Students. This information will help us
create inspirational posters for our current students
showcasing the diverse and successful paths our
alumni have taken. If you, a friend, or family member
previously attended wildern and would like to support
this project please click the link below. Thank you for
your support.
 

ALUMNI LINK

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdOHnapUBsf4lNLTkvcIE9Vg_vUFGAKjOB0zhP9hJkm0rYzSQ/viewform


Careers Guidance 
our Careers Adviser, Mrs O’Leary is currently seeing our Year 11
students for individual careers guidance appointments. 

If you require any support or advice then please email
careers@wildern.org

Careers Team 
Mr Fenner 
Senior Lead Practitioner for Careers 
Mrs O’Leary 
Careers Adviser 
Mrs Jeffries 
Careers Coordinator
Email 
careers@wildern.org
X & Instagram 
@wilderncareers

The Careers Team 

The Careers Team would appreciate any feedback that you might
have based upon your child’s experience of our Career Programme
to date. Please click this LINK to let us know. Many thanks. 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSdxjgBdddJqYzLekaAo8_oxc6BTDM26VGXTbzgyub_Rpa1a-g/viewform


College /Apprenticeship Provider Open Events

and Deadlines 2024/2025



APPLICATION SUPPORT

Just a reminder that our Careers Adviser, Mrs

O'Leary, is available at break and lunch time for

students who require support with completing

applications for college, apprenticeships or part-

time jobs. Mrs O'Leary's office is inside Block 2 and

can be accessed via the LRC or block 2 corridor.



Monday 10th February 5:30pm

– 6:30pm

BAE Systems Higher/Degree

Apprenticeship Insights

Webinar

Click to book Free ticket

BAE Systems Maritime Services:

Early Careers Online Information

Evening

Tuesday 14 January 2024

18.30 – 19.45

email to register for the event

maritimeeducation@baesyste

ms.com

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/apprenticeship-insights-hosted-by-bae-systems-tickets-1079128565589?aff=oddtdtcreator




Explore

Opportunities

Here

https://www.skillsforcareers.education.gov.uk/pages/young-people?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_campaign=SfLYP&utm_term=Tlevels&utm_content=B2)
https://www.skillsforcareers.education.gov.uk/pages/young-people?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_campaign=SfLYP&utm_term=Tlevels&utm_content=B2)
https://www.skillsforcareers.education.gov.uk/pages/young-people?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_campaign=SfLYP&utm_term=Tlevels&utm_content=B2)
https://www.skillsforcareers.education.gov.uk/pages/young-people?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_campaign=SfLYP&utm_term=Tlevels&utm_content=B2)


AWE Nuclear Security Technologies still has some apprenticeship opportunities open

for roles starting in August 2025

AWE apprenticeships, vary from Level 3 Advanced to Level 6 Batchelor’s Degree

covering a broad spectrum of skills: from Engineering to Project Management.

Regardless of your chosen path, from day one you will be on a programme that

develops not just your technical capability, but also the skills required to be

successful in your future roles. Click the link below for more information

   APPRENTICESHIPS AWE 

https://www.skillsforcareers.education.gov.uk/pages/young-people?utm_medium=Email&utm_source=Newsletter&utm_campaign=SfLYP&utm_term=Tlevels&utm_content=B2)
https://www.awe.co.uk/careers/early-careers/apprenticeships/
https://www.awe.co.uk/careers/early-careers/apprenticeships/





